
STRAWBERRY 
LEMONADE  

CUPCAKE

BIRTHDAY  
COOKIE 

SANDWICH

strawberry cake  
topped with lemon icing 

and sprinkles
$4.00

vanilla icing between 
 two sugar cookies topped 

with sprinkles
$4.00

ORANGE  
CREAM CUPCAKE

orange cake topped with 
vanilla buttercream icing  

and sprinkles
$4.00

SUMMER 
BOX

SUMMER  
BERRY BAR

a box with The Classic, 
Old School, Strawberries 

‘N Cream, Lemon 
Lavender, Strawberry 

Lemonade, and Orange 
Cream cupcakes, all 

together for $4 off. (no 
substitutions)

$20

Strawberry filling and 
a cardamom crumble 

layered on top of a brown 
butter shortbread base 
with a vanilla bean glaze

$4.50



THE CLASSIC OLD SCHOOL SHIPLAP

chocolate cake  
topped with vanilla  
buttercream icing

$4.00

classic yellow cake topped 
with chocolate buttercream 

icing and sprinkles 
$4.00

vanilla cake topped with 
vanilla buttercream icing

$4.00

THE
CHOCOLATIER 

chocolate cake topped with 
chocolate buttercream icing

$4.00

STRAWBERRIES
‘N CREAM  

strawberry cake  
topped with vanilla  
buttercream icing

$4.00

LEMON
LAVENDER 

lemon and lavender  
cake topped with lemon 

buttercream icing
$4.00

NUTS & BOLTS

vanilla cake filled with 
pecan and walnuts, topped 

with cream cheese icing 
and nut crumble

$4.00

Silos Baking Co.is open from 9:00am to 6:00pm

Monday through Saturday, and is located at the Silos:

601 Webster Ave in Waco, TX.



BEVERAGES 

Bottled Water: $2.50  |  Elderflower Lemonade: $3.00  |  Elderflower and Rose Lemonade: $3.00  |  Dr. Pepper: $3.00

NUT TY
CINNAMON ROLL  

sweet cinnamon pastry 
topped with pecans and 

maple icing
$4.50

CLASSIC
CINNAMON ROLL  

sweet cinnamon pastry topped 
with cream cheese icing

$4.50

THE SILO COOKIE CLASSIC
CHOCOLATE CHIP 

CLASSIC SUGAR 
COOKIE 

BROWNIE 
COOKIE 

oatmeal chocolate chip 
cookie with peanut  

butter chips and walnuts
$3.00

everyone’s favorite 
chocolate chip cookie

$3.00

butter rich sugar cookie 
with sugar crystals 

$3.00

chocolate fudge cookie 
with chocolate chips

$3.00

BLUEBERRY
MUFFIN CRUMBLE 

blueberry muffin sprinkled 
with streusel crumb topping 

$3.50

THE
PRIZE PIG  

Jo’s savory bacon and 
Cheddar scratch-made 

biscuit with chives
$3.50

BUT TER  
CROISSANT

flaky, buttery croissant 
$3.00



BEVERAGES 

Bottled Water: $2.50  |  Elderflower Lemonade: $3.00  |  Elderflower and Rose Lemonade: $3.00  |  Dr. Pepper: $3.00

GF VANILLA BEAN 
SHORTBREAD 

COOKIE 

GF PEANUT
BUT TER OATMEAL 

GF OATMEAL 
CHOCOLATE CHIP 

VEGAN SALTED  
CARAMEL  

CHOCOLATE CHIP 
COOKIE

gluten-free vanilla cookie 
topped with a glaze and 

sugar crystals
$3.00

gluten-free cookie with 
peanut butter, chocolate 

chips, oats, and vanilla 
$3.00

gluten-free cookie with 
chocolate chips, oats,  

and vanilla 
$3.00

vegan chocolate  
chip cookie with salted 

caramel
$3.00


